
FAIRFIELD'S

POLLINATOR PATHWAY

You have reached a stop on

WHAT IS A

POLLINATOR?

Pollinator species
include birds, bees,

butterflies, and other
pollinating insects. They

play a vital role in the
maintenance of healthy

and diverse
ecosystems. 

WHAT 'S THREATENING

OUR POLLINATORS?

Pollinator populations have
been decreasing

exponentially due to
increased use of pesticides,

an increase in invasive
species, and the

destruction of pollinator
habitats.

WHAT IS THE

POLLINATOR PATHWAY?

The pollinator pathway is a
project that has been taken

on by 200+ cities to
establish pollinator-friendly
habitats and food sources
for pollinating insects and
wildlife in our community.

With these gardens, we are
not only facilitating

nurturing environments for
our pollinators to flourish,
we are helping to provide

wildlife with food and
shelter, prevent erosion,

keep our waterways
cleaner, restore soil health,
improve the air we breath,

and more.

HOW TO GET INVOLVED:

Anyone can get involved by
taking the Pollinator Pathway
Pledge! This pledge asks that
residents grow native plants
in their gardens, rethink their
lawn practices, and use safe
pesticide methods. For more

information on how to
implement these practices,

visit pollinator-pathway.org. 
 

CONTACT US!

If you have any
questions or would like

to have your garden
recognized as part of
Fairfield's Pollinator
Pathway, email us at
SustainableFairfield

TaskForce@gmail.com.


